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Massey-Harris Company

LIMITED

TORONTO
August 16, 1929

Dear Mr Evans
On the assumption that you will receive from 

Mr. Me ighen a favourable response to our invitation to 
be with us at the Exhibition Directors' luncheon on
September 4th, I am sending to you herewith for his atten­
tion a copy of the booklet which was prepared in connection 
with the Golden Jubilee last year. The information which 
is contained in it 1 think he will find both interesting 
and helpful.

Wednesday, September 4th, is knov/n in the Exhi­
bition world as "Agriculturists and Public Utilities Day", 
but I am sure that any message that Mr. Meighen might 
bring to us on that occasion would be most acceptable.

With kind 1 remainregards
Your sincerely

W. W. Evans, Esq., President, 
Canadian General Securities Limited 
347 Bay Street,Toronto.
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